
									Civic	Memorial	Boys	Soccer							 	
Summer	Camp	2019	

	
• Where:	Bethalto	Sports	Complex	
• Who:	Incoming	1st-8th	Graders	(Entering	2019-2020	school	year)	
• When:	May	28th	–	May	30th	(May	31st	is	rainout	date)		

1st-5th	grades	8:30AM	–	10:00AM	6th-8th	grades	10:00AM	–	12:00PM.		
• Cost:	$40	(Includes	T-Shirt)	
• What	to	bring:	Shin	guards,	soccer	cleats,	ball	(optional	but	preferred)	and	water.		

	
Meet	Coach	Derek	Jarman	and	other	CM	coaches,	as	well	as	current	and	former	CM	soccer	
players.	Our	focal	points	will	be	on	core	techniques,	skill	development,	fun	games,	contests,	
and	team	competitions.	Come	take	part	in	a	fun	and	competitive	training	environment!		
	
Please	send	the	bottom	portion	of	this	form	and	payment	(checks	to:	CM	Boys	Soccer)	to:	
Derek	Jarman	-	Meadowbrook	Intermediate	-	111	West	Roosevelt	St.	Moro,	IL	62067		

Register	BEFORE	Wednesday,	May	1st	(Late	forms	accepted	for	$50	-	T-Shirt	is	not	guaranteed)	

-------------------Cut	here	and	return	the	bottom	portion	with	payment	----------------------------------	

Camper’s	Name:________________	Incoming	Grade:	___	T-Shirt	Size:	YM		YL		AS		YM		AL		AXL				
Parent/Guardian:	_______________			Home/Cell	#	________________				
Emergency	Contact	Person/#	(only	if	different	than	above	names):	______________________	
	
Please	read	waiver:	My	child	promises	to	abide	by	the	rules	set	forth	by	Civic	Memorial	High	
School	and	the	Boys	Soccer	Coaching	Staff/Player	Camp	Coaches.	If	my	child	does	not	follow	
the	rules,	the	money	is	forfeited,	as	is	the	tenure	of	the	camp.	I	give	permission	for	my	child	
to	be	treated	by	the	appropriate	medical	personnel	for	any	injury/accident	while	attending	
camp,	and	will	not	hold	Civic	Memorial	High	School	or	any	member	of	the	camp	staff	liable	as	
a	result	of	this	participation.			
	
Signature:_______________________________		 	 	 Date:____________	

For	Camp	updates/info	please	follow	@CM_Boys_Soccer	and	@CM_Eagles	on	Twitter.	
This	is	how	we	will	announce	weather	cancellations,	and	post	camp	photos.																																									

For	questions	please	contact	Coach	Derek	Jarman	DJarman@bethalto.org		


